
Archives Awakenings 

A Report for the Fall AWSC, 2020  

Dear Friends,  

Adaptation and flexibility have been program tools that have been put into action in the time 

since our Spring Assembly. 

Our group efforts have subsided, but two of us were successful in spending time at the storage 

location surveying and reviewing the materials that are being held there.  We determined that 

everything that could be uploaded via photograph has been finished and all items left undone 

are for the scanner. 

Our next step will be to remove items in cardboard boxes and move them to clear plastic tubs 

to make it easier for the next team to work with it.  Also, we will be clearly marking each tub 

with its contents. 

It is with gratitude and awe that we touch the history of our Al-Anon program through the 

lovingly prepared materials of our predecessors. 

What a joy to be able to share them with you. 

Yours in Service,  

Diane M., Area Archivist 


